
TRINITY  NEWS  17TH  JANUARY 2022 
 

It was good to have our Rev. Vaughan Tong to take the Service yesterday. We 
can look back at the past but he encouraged us to look forward to the future, 
have faith and trust in the Lord. 

“Forum” – our Church Magazine – Returning  

The last edition of “Forum” was published in March 2020 and publication 
ceased as the Covid situation overtook so much of our lives. Malcolm 
Houghton,  our editor, had already told Debbie Borda that he was needing to 
retire and we owe him an immense debt for his many years of producing such 
a high-quality magazine.   Russell Cook has taken over as editor and he is 
working to have the next edition ready for publication on February 1st.  The 
copy date is Saturday, January 29th.   If you have anything to include please 
send it by email to Russell Cook via  russellcook@sky.com  

We are planning to send most copies out by email and only produce paper 
copies for those who are not on email and to have copies available on Church 
premises.  This should enable us to save almost £200 an issue  -  and it is much 
better for the environment! 

     ------------ 

Churches Together St. Edmundsbury and District 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity – Launch Service was held at St. Edmunds 
Church last night. Preacher Rev. Simon Harvey (St.Mary’s) 

Weekday prayer sessions (bring lunch) all at  12.30 – 1.30pm 

Monday 17th  Cathedral 

Tuesday 18th.  Garland Street Baptist Church 

Wednesday 19th  Trinity Methodist Church 

Thursday 20th  St. Edmunds RC Church 

Friday  21st  United Reformed Church  

Saturday 22nd  St. John’s Church 

mailto:russellcook@sky.com


Pleased to say that work on the lift has started, not sure how long it is going to 
take but will keep you informed of progress. 

Our average monthly Standing Order offerings are £2389. Average weekly offerings are £150.  Thank     
you for your giving. 

If you wish to give by Standing Order please ask a Steward for a form to fill in to take to your Bank.   

The next 3 weeks’ Sunday Services Are:  23rd January. Rev. Jason Vinyard. 

30th January. Stella Davis.        6th February. Rev. Jason Vinyard.  HC.  

 

A chorus from Hymn No. 473 chosen by Vaughan yesterday. 

   So every day, 

   We’re on our way,    

   For we’re a travelling, wandering race, 

   We’re the People of God. 

 

Blessings to All. 
Linda. 
Senior Steward. 
rlmbrandon@hotmail.com         
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